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Mount’s 2022-2023 PTA Board!

Thank you!

Co-Presidents:
  Lisa Santeramo
  Michaela Sperzel
Vice President:
  Jessie French Danzi
Treasurer:
  Dominic Bochiechio
Recording Secretary:
  Nicole Matthews
Corresponding Secretary:
  Kate Hausske
Joint Council Delegate:
  Adam Dumelle

Recording Secretary: Yvette Reyes
Corresponding Secretary: Maria Giustino
Joint Council Delegate: Michelle Zito

Thank you so much for volunteering your time, 
your expertise and for doing an AMAZING job 
for our Mounties and their families these past 
two years!  We truly appreciate you all! 

 *****************************************
Thank you Nicole Karp for chairing the Plant 
Fair & helping with the Teacher/Staff 
Appreciation Week!  Great job! 

Coming Up...

No School

Flag Day

Half Days
June 22-24

12:30 Dismissal
Have a GREAT  

Summer!

6/10 - Special Someone           
           Sports Night

6/14 - Flag Day

6/17 - End Of Year  
           Picnic - 6-9pm

June 20th 

June 14th 
Mount Bus Circle 

Parents are welcome!



6th Grade Info
 June 3rd - Luau Picnic

June 13-17 - Specials Week    
                      (Activities TBA)

June 17th - Bagel Breakfast 
and Yearbook Distribution
               
June 21st - Moving Up
Ceremony - 10:15AM

We wish all of our 6th 
Grade Mounties the 

best at 
Murphy/Gelinas!  

Thank you to all of the 
parents that were part of the 
6th Grade Committee. Your 
time and attention to our 6th 

Graders was greatly 
appreciated! 

Contact Info
WWW.WSMOUNTPTA.COM

Facebook:
WS Mount PTA

Mount School- Family Page

Please continue to support
 O Sole Mio while they support 
3V Schools! For every receipt 
over $10 that is stamped and 

submitted they will donate $1 to 
the PTA! Send your receipts into 
the main office in an envelope 

marked 
‘WS MOUNT- O Sole Mio 

Receipts’

Money For Mount

State Farm Agent Michelle Spronck will 
donate $10 to Mount PTA for everyone 

that completes an auto, fire, life, business 
or 

health QUOTE!
Please call today for your free quote and free 

money for 
W.S. Mount PTA!!

(631)427-4636
michelle@insuranceagentNY.com

Dear Mount Families,

As our term ends this school year we 
would like to thank everyone for their 
amazing support.  Although we all 
have been faced with some trying 
times during these past two years we 
hope to have served you well as we 
tried our best to keep things as 
‘normal’ as possible for our Mounties. 

We’d like to thank our current 
executive board for their dedication 
and we wish the incoming board 
members the best of luck in the new 
school year.  We also wish to thank all 
the parents who have volunteered 
their time while either chairing or 
assisting during school events, your 
help is crucial in making these events 
possible.  

It has been our honor to have served 
as your PTA Co-Presidents and we 
wish you all a healthy, safe and happy 
summer!

Warm Regards.
Mike and Trish Mullen
PTA Co-Presidents

A Letter From Your Co-Presidents


